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Trinity Episcopal School 
     Come and See… Stay and learn! 

 

 

January 3, 2022 
 
Dear Trinity Parents: 
 
I am so excited to let you know about a very generous donation that was made to our school allowing us to 

continue to offer a small need-based scholarship fund. As the funds are limited, there will be several 

requirements for applications made for the 2022/2023 Academic Year. Although any family may apply, priority 

will be given to families that meet the following guidelines: 

 Have at least one child currently enrolled at Trinity Episcopal School for the 2021/2022 Academic Year 

(current families), 

 Will have one or more children attending Trinity for the 2022/2023 Academic Year and, 

 Are in good financial standing with Trinity Episcopal School 

Or 

 A current parishioner in good standing at Trinity Episcopal Church 

The application process will be similar to that of most of the other local private schools. Families will submit an 

online application to a grant and aid entity that will analyze the financial need of the applicants and submit a 

report of need back to Trinity, where a financial aid committee will make the final awards based on the reports 

sent to us. Trinity will be working with the online agency FACTS Grant & Aid Assessment for the application 

process. FACTS is one of the largest financial-aid management agencies and is used by many of our sister 

schools in the Southwest Association of Episcopal Schools and the National Association of Episcopal Schools. 

Additionally, they are used locally by Southwest Christian School. 

Financial aid applicants will still be required to pay the annual registration ($200) and supply fees ($200) and 

financial aid will not be applied to before care, Stay & Play, enrichment classes, Mother’s Day Out, or other 

programs. Financial aid awards will only be applied for tuition for the academic year and will only be awarded 

to accounts that are kept current. Financial aid awards will not exceed 50%. 

There will be a short application period from January 15th to April 1, 2022 with award decisions being made 

shortly after. Please be aware of this application deadline which requires that your family’s 2021 taxes be 

completed before you can submit an application. Families that are interested in learning more about the 

application process should contact the school office. 

Sincerely, 

 

Melissa Pannell, Director 
Trinity Episcopal School 


